
 

September 11, 2020 

Lower Gwynedd Accepting Applications for Interim Tax Collector 

 
The Township is seeking applications for an Interim Tax Collector. The Interim Tax Collector 

will serve for the remainder of the existing term that will expire on January 4, 2022.  

 

Applicants must have resided in Lower Gwynedd Township for a period of one year prior to 

August 31, 2019 and continue to reside in the Township during the term of office. Applicants 

should be bonded or have the ability to secure a bond for the length of the term and must attend 

training and complete the required testing for municipal tax collectors. Applicants must also have 

available office space or a designated location for the collection of taxes.  

 

Please submit a letter of interest and resume to Craig McAnally, Township Manager, P.O. Box 

625, Spring House, PA 19477 or e-mail cmcanally@lowergwynedd.org no later than Tuesday, 

September 15, 2020. 

 

Ambler Borough Water Main Breaks effects southwest portion of Lower 

Gwynedd Township 

 
On Tuesday Night, September 8, 2020 water service was interrupted to residents in Lower 

Gwynedd Township due to a water main break at Norma and Marion Roads.  While Ambler 

Borough Water Department restored the line four additional breaks occurred causing outages for 

some residents until Thursday, September 10, 2020.  Please note that should any issues arise or 

further service be interrupted you can call Ambler Borough Water Department at 215-646-1000.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cmcanally@lowergwynedd.org


Still 20 Percent of Lower Gwynedd Not Counted Yet  

 
About 20 percent of Lower Gwynedd has not yet completed the 2020 Census with just 19 days to 

go. The Township encourages anyone who hasn’t completed the census to take a few minutes to 

be counted.    

 

Click here to get started on the census today  

 

 Response Rate 

Lower Gwynedd  79.7% 

Montgomery County 76.8% 

Pennsylvania 68.3% 

United States 64.6% 

 
The Township’s 2010 response rate was 74 percent.  

 
 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Dates Scheduled  

 
Montgomery County’s first Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event is Saturday, 

September 26 at the Spring-Ford School District 9th Grade Center. Preregistration is required 

for all events. 

 

Click here for more information   

 

 

https://2020census.gov/en/news-events/operational-adjustments-covid-19.html
https://www.montcopa.org/706/Household-Hazardous-Waste-Collection-Pro


 
 

Lower Gwynedd Never Forget and Always Remember September 11, 2001   

 

 



 

Township Staff Remain Available by Appointment  
 

The Lower Gwynedd Township Building is open but appointments are necessary. Please call 

215-646-5302 to schedule a visit. If possible, please conduct business online or by phone to for 

the health and safety of yourself and staff.  

 

Coronavirus Resources 
 

Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 

 

Montgomery County coronavirus hub 

 

Pennsylvania Department of Health 

 

CDC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated 09.11.2020 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

